
 
The City of Encinitas 

 Invites you to attend a: 

 
PUBLIC MEETING 

PARKING PERMIT STUDY 
 
 

 
The City has hired a consultant to update chapter 14.41 of the City of Encinitas Municipal Code on 
establishing Permit Parking Zones Citywide. The future program will provide clear guidelines on 
establishment of potential new permit parking zones in the City and their operation. Please join us 
at the upcoming Community Meeting, scheduled for Monday, July 29, 2024 at 5:30pm, to share your 
feedback. During this second Public Meeting, the consultant will provide draft recommendations and 
residents in attendance will be given an opportunity to provide their opinion and experience on permit 
parking programs in Encinitas. 
 
We look forward to discussing any concerns or questions you may have regarding the study.  If you 
are unable to attend or have questions prior to the meeting, please contact Abe Bandegan by phone 
at 760-633-2705, email at abandegan@encinitasa.gov, or by mail at 505 S. Vulcan Ave, Encinitas, 
CA, 92024 to provide your input. 

 
 

The Public Meeting will be held on: 
 

MONDAY, JULY 29, 2024 
5:30 p.m. 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS, CITY HALL 
505 S. VULCAN AVENUE 

ENCINITAS, CA 92024 
 
 

mailto:abandegan@encinitasa.gov

